Item #	Date Received	Ward	Category	Traffic/ Transportation Concern	Actions Taken	Recommendation	Date Completed
1	06/01/18	1	Speeding	Mayor has identified resident's concerns with regards to the traffic safety issues on Bower Street.	On June 1, 2018, staff contacted the resident to discuss his concerns.	In the fall, staff will undertake an operational review of Bower Street to determine if traffic calming is warranted. In the week of June 18 th , staff will temporarily deploy a radar message board to Bower Street.	Ongoing
2	02/15/18	3	Cycling	Councillor Fogal has identified the need for "Sharrow" bicycle symbols on Main Street South at the Bike Friendly Committee meeting.	In June, 2018, staff has reviewed the proposed installation of the "Sharrow" bicycle symbols.	In fall 2018, staff will install the "Sharrow" bicycle symbols on Main Street South between Maple Avenue and Guelph Street (Hwy 7).	Ongoing
3	05/25/18	3	Speeding	Councillor Johnson had identified concerns raised by a resident with regards to speeding on Mowat Crescent.	On June 11, 2018, staff contacted the resident to discuss his concerns.	Staff will deploy a radar message board to Mowat Crescent in the week of June 25 th and undertake speed studies in July 2018.	Ongoing
4	05/28/18	3	Intersection Safety	Councillor Fogal has identified resident's concerns with regards to the intersection safety at the intersection of Victoria Street and College Street.	On May 29, 2018, staff contacted the resident to discuss his concerns.	Staff will investigate the safety concerns and provide an update at the next Committee meeting.	Ongoing
5	05/30/18	3	Road Safety	Councillor Johnson has identified resident's concerns with regards to speeding on Meadowglen Boulevard.	temporarily deployed a radar	Staff is waiting for the resident's response and will provide an update at the next Committee meeting.	Ongoing
6	05/02/18	1	Speeding	Councillor Albano has identified concerns raised by a resident with regards to the heavy truck cutthrough and speeding issues.	Staff installed the new 50 km/h speed limit signs on Wallace Street between McDonald Boulevard and Mill Street East (Hwy 7).	Staff and Halton Regional Police Service will organize a truck safety blitz near Wallace Street to inspect heavy trucks.	Ongoing
7	04/11/18	3	Speeding	Councillor Kentner identified concerns raised by residents with regards to the speeding issues on John Street between Victoria Street and Mountainview Road North.	In June 2018, staff will pre-mark John Street to reduce the width of travel lanes and slow down vehicular traffic.	Due to the high operating speeds (69 km/h) on John Street, this spring and summer staff will undertake a number of traffic safety improvements to slow down the vehicular traffic.	Ongoing

Appendix A - Transportation List

Item #	Date Received	Ward	Category	Traffic/ Transportation Concern	Actions Taken	Recommendation	Date
8	11/27/17	1	Speeding	Councillor Hurst has identified resident's concerns with speeding on Guelph Street West (Hwy 7).	The Vehicle Activated Traffic Calming sign was ordered for the Highway 7/Lakeview Avenue location. The sign installation is expected in spring/summer 2018.	Staff is in the process of acquiring an Encroachment Permit from MTO to install a Vehicle Activated Traffic Calming Sign in spring 2018. Staff will also discuss with MTO the use of oversize speed signs on Guelph Street W. (Hwy 7).	Ongoing
9	12/04/17	3 & 4	Traffic Control Signals	pedestrian signals not being	On June 5, 2018, staff reprogrammed the Main St. S./Mill St. traffic signal (Geo.) to concurrently display vehicle and pedestrian signal displays.	Staff will undertake a pilot project at the Main/Mill traffic signal in Georgetown and update the Committee in fall 2018.	Ongoing
10	10/29/17	2	Speeding	Councillor Somerville has identified concerns raised by a resident with regard speeding on Wellington Road 42/32 Side Road (Boundary Road).	In the week of June 4th, 2018 staff deployed traffic counters on 32 Side Road to measure the volume of traffic.	In Fall 2018, staff will undertake an operational review of 32 Side Road between Third Line and Trafalgar Road.	Ongoing
11	08/14/17	1	Speeding/Sight line concerns	Councillor Hurst has identified a number of traffic concerns with speeding on Church Street East and sight line concerns on Bower Street.	calming.	In spring/summer 2018, staff will evaluate Church Street East between Elgin Street South and Frederick Street South with regard to the traffic calming.	Ongoing
12	05/05/17	2	Road Safety	Councillor Brown has identified resident's concerns with River Drive's road safety.	Staff have reviewed the Motor Vehicle Collision history of the intersection and undertook onsite review.	Additional traffic operation studies will be scheduled in fall 2018 at the River Drive and Tenth Line intersection. Currently, River Drive bridge is under construction.	Ongoing
13	09/28/15	4	Intersection Safety	Road/MacFarlane Drive intersection safety issues were identified.	Staff informed the Menkes developer to proceed with the update to the Traffic Impact Study. A turning movement count to be undertaken in April or May, 2018. On May 15, 2018, staff sent a second reminder to the developer.	The updated Traffic Impact Study will be sent to the Ministry of Transportation for comments.	Ongoing